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TRAM 
TERMINUS 
UPGRADE
Works delayed: now planned 
for late 2020

Upgrade works delayed
The proposed upgrade to the Wellington Parade 
tram terminus near Simpson Street, East Melbourne, 
has been delayed due to unforeseen circumstances. 
The works that were initially scheduled for late 
February/early March 2020 are now planned for 
late 2020.
Further updates will be provided once a date 
is confirmed.
Yarra Trams appreciates your understanding with 
this change.
To find out more about the project:
– call 0466 853 477 
– email projects-comm@yarratrams.com.au 
– visit yarratrams.com.au/projects


